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KNOLL Ellie * PUC

From: king5some@juno.com
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 10:48 AM
To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC
Subject: Cross-Examination Hearing

April 13, 2023 VIA ELECTRONIC FILING Public Utility Commission of Oregon Filing Center P.O. Box 1088 201 High Street 
S.E., Suite 100 Salem, OR 97308-1088 Re: Docket No. PCN 5 – In the Matter of Idaho Power Company’s Petition for 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity. Dear Judge Mellgren: It appears the OPUC has endeavored to include 
attorneys and non-attorneys in this docket and the OPUC is upholding their mission statement. They strive for inclusion. 
The non-attorneys are trying to fit into the proceeding as best as they can. They have brought forth valid facts and 
concerns. If the new exhibits are helpful to the OPUC to have a better understanding of how the B2H transmission line 
potentially affects safety and well-being of Oregon Citizens, it should be allowed. We non-attorneys, are not practiced in 
the process and yet desire to participate. I believe the OPUC embraces that. Up to present, the OPUC has welcomed our 
input despite our shortcomings in the procedures. In the reference to my Exhibit 26 of Mr. Morter dated April 11, 2023, 
this is his second letter. His first letter is included in Docket: PCN 5, Intervenor Amended Cross-Answering and Rebuttal 
Testimony by Sam Myers, Dated March 20, 2023. I encourage all new exhibits be allowed in the record as they will be 
referenced in the remainder of the procedural schedule. Thank you for your consideration, /s/ Wendy King Wendy King 
Intervenor PCN Docket 5  


